THE PRODUCTION DATE FOR YOUR
VEHICLE HAS CHANGED.

Dear NN

We have made an adjustment to the production date for your
2022 Maverick XL.

Your vehicle is now scheduled to be built the week of March 21, 2022,
We will continue to keep you informed regarding your vehicle's

production status.

Thank you.



